
Dear Graham 

  

I am just writing to thank you and all at the West Bergholt Concert Band for coming and playing in 

Sudbury Arts Centre at St Peter’s.  We had a brilliant time, and you were all absolutely fabulous 

despite it being the hottest day of the year!  

  

Thanks to you we raised about £700 to contribute to the arts centre and the community work that 

we do, including working with dementia groups, young people’s free music and sound workshops 

and so much more.   

  

Please do come back again – you were all so brilliant.  If you have no plans for Christmas ….. ?  

  

I have popped a video onto our Facebook page www.facebook.com/sudburyartscentre and tagged 

West Bergholt Concert Band so hopefully you will see this.  I will attempt to send it to you via 

WeTransfer too!  

  

Thank you, thank you again! 

  

All the best 

Alli 

 

Check out our website to see what's coming up and how to book tickets. 

  

 

 
 

 

  

Alli Burke (she/her) 

Project Manager 

Sudbury Arts Centre 
 

 

 

alli@sudburyartscentre.com 

 

07597 020427 

 

Sudbury Arts Centre (St Peter's), Market Hill, Sudbury CO10 

2EA 

 

sudburyartscentre.com 

 

 

 

I work flexibly and often send emails outside normal office hours. I do not expect you to reply to 

my emails outside of your normal hours. 
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